
The Village of Oak Park invites you to a...

Retirement Celebration
for Police Chief Rick Tanksley

Please join friends, family and the community  in celebration of
Police Chief Rick Tanksley

retiring after more than 32 years of service to the Village of Oak Park

4 – 7 p.m., Thurs., Aug. 11, 2016
Presentation at 5:30 p.m.

19th Century Club, 178 Forest Ave., Oak Park, Illinois

RSVP (preferred, but not required) 
to 708.358.5770 or email village@oak-park.us

Please feel free to pass this invitation along.

Parking available at the Lake & Forest garage adjacent to the facility


